
To Whom it may concern 
 
I am writing to beg you to maintain the rebate...the means test should not be in place. 
 
When we need as many people to change to renewable energy, it makes no sense to 
make political decisions such as the means test. I live on Flinders Island where fuel 
and gas and electricity costs are some of the highest in Australia. WE have good 
weather, though very cold at present and an abundance of wind. The Diesel powered 
electricity generator chugs away all day/night....convenient but expensive. Perhaps the 
rebate should be extended to windmills as well as solar panels so we could put more 
energy back into the grid . With all the clamour about climate change, greenhouse 
gases, fuel price rises...sharing the burden....the rebate should be bigger and there 
should be no means test. There has to be some substance to the rhetoric.      
 
Yours faithfully,  
John O'Dell 
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